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re. Gail’s bakery, 42 Gloucester Avenue, NW1 8JD

Now attached is a photo from my bedroom window.
It must be obvious that illuminated signs would be totally unacceptable.
The current red notices are already bad enough.

I object to any illuminated lighting in- or outside this future cafe/bakery.

It’s hard to understand exactly what is proposed. However, as far as I know there is NO
illuminated lighting near the corner of Gloucester Avenue/Princess Road.

Permitting it would set an ugly precedent wholly inappropriate to this Conservation Area.

Dr Caroline Cooper IR

6 Waterside Place
Princess Road
Primrose Hill
London NW1 8JT



